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Updates for the Region Roster 
 
    Please forward all roster corrections that you have to bring the roster up to date by October 1, 2009.  I need 
the full information including position and who the officer is replacing.  Do not forget to include your Chapter 
name also, please.  This will be the last roster update for 2009. 
    The next update will be the information needed following your Chapter elections.  I will send an e-mail to the 
Chapter Presidents and Region Representatives when this deadline will be.  The 2010 updates do not have to 
wait until the officer is installed - once the member is elected, please send the information to me. The chances of 
the elected members not taking the position they are elected to are really very small and if that was to happen, 
the new information could be quickly changed. 
       Thanks to all of you - Dee Mullins 
          Sun Region Roster Chairman 

Additional Information 
 

 

(Press Release) 
 

Clang, Clang...Cable Car Bells are Ringing 
for EGA's 2010 National Seminar! 

 
Here comes Early Registration for National Seminar 2010, Stitching on the 
Barbary Coast, to be held in stunning San Francisco, Sept 5-10! 
International teachers and the very best from across the U.S.A. will present 
innovative and exciting classes for your enjoyment. No matter what your 
stitching interest, there is a tempting project awaiting you in The City by  

the Bay. Along with the fun theme of the rip-roaring Barbary Coast adding to the excitement; 
choose from side trips to the beautiful Napa Valley wine country, charming Monterey, the 
Pacific Coast, the Lace Museum and the ever-hysterical Beach Blanket Babylon Revue in 
North Beach...and lots more!  
 
A Special Invitation: Miss Eliza Jane Johnson cordially invites you to participate in her 
Stitching Exposition to be held at the Seminar. The Exposition will consist of original 
needlework related to Stitching on the Barbary Coast. Entry information regarding this exhibit 
can be located at www.egausa.org on the Seminar 2010 page. 
 
Do you want to have even more fun at Seminar 2010?  Get  involved!  Join Hospitality Co-
chairs Joy McGoran and Janet Baughman and be part of their dynamic and fun group of 
volunteers.  Contact Joy at amcgoran@pacbell.net <mailto:amcgoran@pacbell.net> or Janet at 
baughman@sonic.net <mailto:baughman@sonic.net> . 
 
Early registration runs from October 1 - 15, 2009. You will be able to view all 
classes on the net at www.egausa.org <http://www.egausa.org>  starting October 1st. 
 Remember: Early Registration can fill classes before the paper brochure goes to press. 
Please don't be left adrift when the brochure comes in the Spring NeedleArts and your 
favorite class is already labeled 'sold out'! Get in on all the excitement and remember to make 
it even better by volunteering for a few hours so you really feel part of the glorious fun. 
 
Come for all or come for part...be there for the stitching fun and adventure of a lifetime! 
We can't wait to see you there! 
Mike Swan, Chair 
Sara Zander, Publicity 
And the 2010 Committee 


